NEW BRIGHTON RUGBY CLUB - STORAGE SHED

The Team Leader Consents reported on a request from the New Brighton Rugby
Club to site a storage shed in Rawhiti Domain for the storage of scrum machines,
protecting pads and other equipment. The Board decided to recommend to the
Parks and Recreation Committee that the recommendations outlined in the report
be adopted.



